
The Cash In The Plate For Today Goes To The Diocese of East Tennessee Hurricane Helene Relief.
To continue helping our neighbors impacted by Hurricane Helene our Cash in the Plate will go to our Diocese of East Tennessee

hurricane relief efforts. Bishop Brian Cole has been in contact with individuals in communities impacted by the recent hurricane. By
coordinating our efforts through the East Tennessee Diocese, we ensure that local needs are met more effectively. Financial donations are

needed most at this time.
 

Donations can be made by sending a check to Good Sam, specifying “DioET” in the memo line, 
or through Good Sam’s online giving portal by scanning the QR code at right.

Last week’s offering of $7,665.93 has been designated to go to Episcopal Relief & Development.

The Calendar For The Week of October 13 

WELCOME TO EVERYONE WORSHIPING WITH US TODAY
_______________

8:15 am
9:30 am
9:30 am
10:30 am

Holy Eucharist Rite I 
Formation for all 
Adult Choir Rehearsal
Holy Eucharist Rite II - also live-streaming

Today At Good Samaritan  

10:00 am - Holy Eucharist & Healing Service
5:45 pm - Women’s Bible Study 
9:30 am - Staff Meeting

Wed., Oct.16 
Fri., Oct. 18
Sat. Oct. 19 

7:00 pm - Adult Choir Rehearsal
6:00 pm - Celebration of Generosity Dinner
4:00 pm - Worship Email goes out 

Welcome to Good Samaritan
October 13, 2024
The Twenty-First Sunday After Pentecost

WE WELCOME ALL GUESTS TO GOOD SAMARITAN. Please take a moment to fill out the pew card and
place it in the offering plate or give it to an usher. Activity packs are available for children. Following the service,
please pick up a newcomer’s information packet. Our ushers and greeters are happy to assist you!

WE HAVE ASSISTED LISTENING DEVICES FOR THOSE WHO HAVE TROUBLE HEARING THE
SERVICE. Please look for them in the narthex or ask one of the ushers for assistance. We have large print copies
of the Book of Common Prayer for those who need them (8:15 AM service).

CHILDREN'S CHAPEL - 10:30 am service (3 years - 4th grade): All children will begin church with their families
and then those 3 years to rising 4th grade may follow the Chapel Leader to Children's Chapel after the Gospel.
Children will then return to receive communion with their families.  

11:45 am
4:00 pm
4:00 pm 

Tues., Oct. 15 
Tues., Oct. 15 
Wed., Oct. 16 

Good Sam Social Lights Lunch - Bonefish Grill - Bearden Hill 
Fiber Friends
KnoxEY at Diocesan House (ESK)

CELEBRATION OF GENEROSITY DINNER
The annual Celebration of Generosity Dinner is scheduled for this Friday evening, October 18. Vestry
members are designated table hosts and have been contacting folks to invite them to join others for
this wonderful celebration to honor and name the giving spirit at Good Sam. The Venerable Rev.
Jerry Askew, PhD, Archdeacon and Small Congregation Consultant for The Diocese of East TN will
be our speaker for the evening. Childcare will be available. Contact Erin Keck by tomorrow, Oct. 14,
and let her know if you need childcare for the evening. erin@goodsamknox.org. Look for more
information in our weekly e-newsletter and on our website in the News & Events section.  
________________

A FEW NOTES
Formation for all resumes today. Fiber Friends also resumes today at 4:00 pm. Good Sam will hold
crucifer training NEXT Sunday, Oct. 20 after the 10:30 service. If you are a current crucifer or
signed up to be a new crucifer, make plans to attend. Parents - we’ll have our next Parent’s Night
Out on Fri., Nov. 1 beginning at 5:45 pm. Mark your calendars now! Please RSVP to Ann Backus at
mombackus1@gmail.com by Tuesday, October 29 and let her know if your child(rev) will attend.  

GOOD SAM FALL PICNIC & HALLOWEEN CELEBRATION
The Vestry Fellowship Committee, along with Erin Keck & Sinead Love, are planning a fun new
Halloween & Holy Ghost Weenie Roast celebration on Oct. 27 after the late service. A hot dog lunch
with all the trimmings is being planned. There will also be several games and fun activities for the
kids. In addition, everyone is invited to come to church in costume, as we’ll have the annual Blessing
of the Costumes! See the weekly e-newsletter for more information. If you’d like to be involved with this
fun event, contact Erin at erin@goodsamknox.org or Sinead at sinead@goodsamknox.org.   
________________

JUSTICE KNOX HOUSE MEETING
After the late service next Sunday, October 20, we will hold a Justice Knox House Meeting hosted
by Margaret Slattery in Henslee Hall. This meeting will give you a chance to hear about the work
Justice Knox has accomplished over the past seven years, voice your concerns for our community,
and commit to join our ecumenical and interfaith neighbors in Justice Knox. Justice Knox has
addressed (and continues to address) the problems of affordable housing, education, mental health
care, gun violence, and public transportation in Knoxville. Come be a part of the process as we
discuss the issues Justice Knox will add to the list this year.  
________________

Announcements

mailto:erin@goodsamknox.og
mailto:mombackus1@gmail.com
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Celebrations

The Rev.﻿ Cal Calhoun
Ed Hochnedel
Martha Terrell
Mary Embler, Jennifer Dunn
Melanie Gillespie, Phyllis Baker
Bill Manning (Camera), Lynn Hopps (Sound)
Erin Keck
Linda Alexiades
Bruce LaFetra, Jennifer Dunn
Sabra Parish
Mary Ann Venable, Dolores Miller, 
Jan Travins, Sharon White
Sabra Parish, Terry Scarlett
Nancy Cazalet
Bill Potter, Fran Potter
Zane & Terry Scarlett
Jason Long, Grady Williams

The Rev.﻿  Cal Calhoun
Ed Hochnedel
Drew Jeffrey
Mary Embler, Jennifer Dunn
Melanie Gillespie, Phyllis Baker
Freddie Brabson
Linda Alexiades
Liz Rea
Mary Ann Venable, Dolores Miller
Jan Travins, Sharon White
Ed Hochnedel
Mark Downing
Terry Scarlett
Bill Power

Prayer List

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:

The Staff at The Episcopal Church 
of the Good Samaritan

The Rev. Cal Calhoun, Rector
Fredrick Brabson, Director of Music and Liturgy

Sinead Love, Youth Minister
Jennifer Dunn, Director of Communications
Erin Keck, Christian Education Coordinator

Lisa Webb, Administrative Assistant
John Paul Boltik, Sexton

425 N. Cedar Bluff Rd., Knoxville, TN 37923

Website: www.goodsamknox.org

865.693.9591 - office@goodsamknox.org
...

Look for us on Social Media!
...

GROW IN FAITH. LIVE IN HOPE. SHARE GOD'S LOVE.

10:30 am        
   Celebrant  
   Preacher
   Acolytes:   
   Altar Guild:
   
   Audio/Visual:
   Children's Chapel: 
   Coffee Team:
   EM:
   EV:
   Flower Guild:

   Greeter:
   Intercessor:         
   Lector:
   Oblation Bearers:
   Ushers: 

8:15 am        
   Celebrant 
   Preacher
   Acolyte:                  
   Altar Guild:

   Audio/Visual:
   Coffee Team:
   EM:
   Flower Guild:

   Intercessor:         
   Lector:
   Linen Guild:            
   Ushers:
                  

FOR OUR PARISHIONERS: 
Ed Archer, Chip Beets, JoAnne Calhoun, Gail Cox, Lois & Ron Dearolf, Dana & Dewell Downey, Doug Embler, 

Kathy Gray, The Greeley Family, The Harrison Family, Marge Hudson, Francis Lloyd, 
Ann McClain, Mike Murdock, Dale Oakley, Kent Parish, Allan Philp, 

The Plageman-Davis Family, Marilyn Randall, Nick Richards, Tom Schlitt, Lo Starck, 
Denise & Roger Tibedo, Sam Venable, Alice & Fred Wegmann 

FOR RELATIVES OF PARISHIONERS
 

Margaret Arnold, Jerry Backus, Benny & Phyllis Brantley, Kelly Cottrell, The Dixson Family,
Christine Edge, Sam F., Landon Gillespie, Mary Anne McNutt, Charlie & Frankie Moyers, Mike Petersen, The

Petroskey Family, Gerard Plageman, Laura Reynolds, The Robert Smith Family, Ann Smithwick Sellman,
Shelba Thomas, Jackson Tibedo, Jami Welden, Sarah Welsh, Robin Williams, Christi Wood

FOR FRIENDS OF PARISHIONERS
 

Charlie Harr, Louis Huber, The Lansing Family, Liv, Andy Locke, Phyllis Morgan, 
Lee Roberts, Roger Theilen

+
We pray for those in the military, especially for those who have been deployed.

  + 
We also pray for those grieving the loss of job, of health, or a relationship.

Jenny Fields Ian Kitts 

Today's Ministers    -   Vestry Person of the day  -  Steve Campbell

2024 Vestry Members: Steve Campbell, Jr. Warden, Chris Foell, Eddie Hopps, Attie Lewis, Greg Phelps, Bill Power, Kristen Sanders, Senior Warden,
Ashlee Schoch, Bob Smithwick, Georgette Suggs, Grady Williams, Clerk of the Vestry - Karen Mann

Evan Russ 

xx

The Altar Flowers and Aumbry Candle are given to the Glory of God.

Altar Flowers & Aumbry Candle 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:

Anna Bass & Janet Whitted

Nancy DeNovo 

mailto:office@goodsam.org

